
When? Tuesday 17th May 2016 10.30am— 4pm  

 Where? Horizon Leeds, Third Floor, 2 Brewery Wharf, 

Kendall Street, Leeds, LS10 1JR 

 

You are cordially invited to a free briefing event where the findings of the NIHR funded  

CIVAS: Patient Preferences for and Cost Effectiveness of OPAT services project will be  

presented.  

Topics covered will include the current evidence base for OPAT services, how patients think  

such services should be run, and an analysis of the cost effectiveness of different service 

models. 

By attending you will hear first -hand the findings of the study and have the  

opportunity to ask questions and network with colleagues to consider the findings of the 

study. 

The event is relevant to Leads for Clinical Commissioning Groups, Acute Trusts, Healthcare 

professionals providing (or planning) OPAT services, Central Government  

Departments including Department of Health, Directors/Heads of Policy. 

Places are limited to the first 60 applicants so please be quick to  

register your interest now by contacting Anna Halliday: A.Halliday@leeds.ac.uk 
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